
From: joanna c  

Sent: 14 November 2024 10:01 

To: Planning 

Subject: Opposition to felling Robinia tree 2024/4221/T 

 

Hi there I am writing to say please do not cut down the Robinia tree on 52 

goldhurst Terrace. 

 

This is a beautiful, beautiful tree it's one of the only ones on the street that has 

the gorgeous yellow leaves that look like petals of a flower and it adds so much 

to the view. I walk past it twice a day and I would be very grateful if you can 

find a way to keep it thank you so much. 


